
News story: Ofsted Online service
unavailable

Ofsted will be doing essential maintenance work on Ofsted Online from 5pm
Friday 3 August until Monday afternoon, 6 August.

We apologise for any inconvenience and for the short notice. We should resume
normal service by the afternoon of Monday 21 August.

If you would like to get in touch please email enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk or
call 0300 123 1231 (8am to 6pm, Monday to Friday).
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